
Christmas e-Card
Competition

2016
We are looking for a design for our 2016 Christmas card and would 
like the help of children and young people who are looked after. 

Winning entry 2015

The winner will 
receive a £50 
gift voucher!

The small print...
Size: Designs should be A5 or A4 in size

Greeting: CELCIS will insert their own greeting so only the front 
design is needed

Materials:
•	 The design should be produced on plain paper or electronically
•	 The finished design will be scanned, so must be flat
•	 Materials such as cotton wool or glitter can’t be reproduced
•	 Designs should be original - avoid the use of stencils and stamps
•	 The e-card will be produced in full colour, so designs can be as 

colourful as you like
•	 Due to copyright issues, we won’t be able to reproduce cartoon 

characters

Judging: Entries will be judged on imagination, originality and 
creativity. The most skilled artist won’t necessarily be the winner.

Entries should be returned by 
Friday 25 November to:

Email
celcis.comms@strath.ac.uk

Post
Communication Team
CELCIS
University of Strathclyde
Curran Building
94 Cathedral Street
Glasgow
G4 0LG

There may also be an opportunity for the young person to be featured in 
CELCIS publications and social media, subject to suitable consent.
Good luck to all the budding artists out there!

What you need to know:
•	 the design should have a festive theme
•	 all entries to include name, age and town
•	 the designs will be judged by a selection of 

our staff
•	 please include a full postal address with 

your entry

The winning design will:
•	 be identified by the first name of the entrant
•	 be used for the CELCIS Christmas e-card, 

which will be sent out in Scotland, the United 
Kingdom and internationally

•	 only be used for the CELCIS e-card and 
should not be reproduced by any other 
organisations


